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Communication to Assessment Coordinators: OEE’s Fall 2024 Newsletter 
September 9, 2024 

 

Dear Deans and Department Chairs, 

Welcome back to the Fall 2024 semester! I am sharing an advanced copy of the Office of Educational 
Effectiveness' Newsletter (below and attached), which includes important updates on academic program 
assessment, general education assessment, department/program review, and our upcoming schedule 
of workshops and events. 

This will be sent to all assessment coordinators later this afternoon. This is for your information only and 
no action is needed at this time.  

 

https://calendar.stonybrook.edu/site/office-educational-effectiveness/


 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. We look forward to another productive 
semester together! 

Best, 

Catherine Scott 
Director of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 

 


